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Dear Sir or Madam:
	I am writing this letter in favor of option #2 under the propozed FMB proposal. If
this option doesn’t pass the company I work for could suffer losses, meaning more lay-
offs, and could hurt us financially. Malt beverages and spirits are two different types and
shouldn't be placed in the same category. The most logical thing will be for option #2 to
pass. If option #2 passes my job and fellow employees will not have to suffer from any
losses that may arise.

Sincerely,

Jose A. Caballero
Driver
Beer Capitol Dist.


